
 

 

 

PEEL STANDARD CONDOMINIUM CORPORATION NO. 774 
6720 Glen Erin Drive, Mississauga, ON L5N 3K8 

 
NOTICE TO ACCESS UNITS 

 

ANNUAL FIRE INSPECTION  
 

Monday, October 31st, 2022 – Wednesday, November 2nd, 2022 

8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
 

 
 

We would like to advise all residents that Enek Electric will be on-site on October 31, 
2022 to November 2, 2022 from 8:00 am – 4:30 pm to perform the Annual Fire 
Inspection.  They will commence with the in-suite inspections on October 31, 2022 and 
the common areas on November 1, 2022. This is a mandatory requirement set by the 
Ontario Fire Code to guarantee the safety of all residents. 

Kindly note that the alarm bells will ring intermittently throughout these 3 days. Please 
ensure all pets are confined to a separate living area or you may wish to have them 
removed from the unit to ensure the safety of the inspector and the comfort of the pet 
as bells will ring throughout these five days.  
 
Enek Electric requires access to all units to test smoke alarms and carbon monoxide 
detectors and check for any deficiencies. The Site Superintendent will be accompanying 
Enek Electric when they enter your unit for the inspection. 
 
The elevators will be out of service on Wednesday, November 2, 2022 at 8:00 a.m. 
for a brief duration during Enek Electric’s inspection of the sprinklers and elevator shaft. 
 
The contractor has been advised that since the standard covid protocols have 
been amended, including, but not limited to, the wearing of masks and social 
distancing, it is now a personal choice, and they are to respect your choice if you 
request that they do.  We also ask that you reciprocate, should the contractor 
request the same. 
    
Thank you for your co-operation. 

 
TAG MANAGEMENT  
For and on behalf of your Board of Directors 
Peel Standard Condominium Corporation No. 774                                               2022-09-21 


